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Due to an electrical panel being shut off, power outlets will not be working in some parts of

Level 2, Building A at Newnham Campus on Monday, Nov. 6 from 4 to 6 a.m. During this

time, lights will still be on. No other buildings will be impacted during the shutdown. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 
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